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December 13, 2017 

 

The New Mexico Activities Association’s Board of Directors met on Wednesday, December 13th in the 
NMAA Hall of Pride and Honor.    
 
Appeals to Classification & Alignment from Logan High School, Navajo Pine High School, Roswell High 
School, Santa Fe Indian School, Wingate High School, Alamogordo High School, Atrisco Heritage 
Academy High School, Bernalillo High School, Dulce High School, Fort Sumner/House High Schools, Pecos 
High School, and Shiprock High School were heard by the Board of Directors.     
 
The Board of Directors took action on the following items: 

 

*Voted to table the final approval of Classification & Alignment for the 2018-2020 block.  The 

item will be revisited at a special meeting to be held later this month.    

A special NMAA Board of Directors’ Meeting will be held before the end of the calendar year, but 

the exact date/time has not been finalized.   The next regularly scheduled Board of Directors’ 

Meeting will take place on February 14, 2018.    

 
 

 


